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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: pdking0000@aol.com
Sent: Thursday, September 11, 2008 9:02 AM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: RO357 Snow Cleaners Progress Report 

Hi Jerry, 
 
I am e-mailing to let you know that we are on schedule per my most recent e-mail regarding a revised schedule 
for the site.  We successfully installed the two wells on Tuesday 9/9/08.  The wells are scheduled to be 
developed on Monday 9/15/08.   
 
At the end of Tuesday I was at the locations of MW4 and spoke briefly with Ms. Argelia Ramos who lives at 
3328/3330 Davis Street, located at the corner of Davis Street and 34th Avenue.  She was at the community 
meeting that we attended, and sat at the opposite corner of the table from you.  She had mentioned that her 
house was immediately downgradient of the apartment building and had questions during the meeting.  When 
we spoke 9/9/08 she asked if I had the soil gas sample results yet for her yard, and I told her I wouldn't have 
them for another week.  She asked when I should have the report done and I told her it would be in October.  
She said that the community meets the second Monday of each month, and that it sounded like we should plan 
on having the results of the subsurface investigation discussed at the November meeting. 
 
I am not sure if Vien Truong will request that a review of the subsurface investigation results be performed with 
the community separately from the monthly community meeting or not.  Once we receive the groundwater 
sample results from the wells I will contact Vien to find out her thoughts on meeting with the community, and I 
will let you know the outcome of that discussion. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or need any additional information. 
 
Best Regards, 
Paul King 
 
P&D Environmental, Inc. 
510-658-6916 (telephone) 

Looking for spoilers and reviews on the new TV season? Get AOL's ultimate guide to fall TV.  


